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Aloha Lessee:

Subject: STATUS UPDATE- Draft Environmental Assessment

Ni‘iwa Agricultural Subdivision Project, Unit 1 Na‘iwa
Island of Moloka‘i, Hawai‘i

Aloha mai kakou:

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) Land Development Division invites Na‘iwa Agricultural
lessees to participate in a update on the Draft Environmental Assessment for the Na‘iwa Agricultural Subdivision, Pala‘au-
Ho‘olehua, Island of Moloka‘i, Hawai‘i, Tax Map Keys (TMKs): (2) 5-2-004: 001, 002, 004, 007, and 046; and (2) 5-2-003:
001.

The proposed Na‘iwa Agricultural Subdivision will formally subdivide up to approximately 58 agricultural lots
ranging in size from approximately 4 to 8 acres, with an average lot size of 6 acres. Related improvements to be developed
with the project include internal roadways, drainage detention basins, swales, drain inlets, underground drainage piping,
drainage ditches, culverts, grading, potable water system, non-potable irrigation system, wastewater, and utility connections.
A more detailed description of the project and its potential impact to the surrounding environment and proposed mitigation
measures can be found in the Draft EA.

The Land Development Division with the assistance of R.M. Towill Planners and Engineers will be conducting
this meeting virtually:

When: Tuesday, April 11, 2023

Time: 6:00 pm — 8:00 pm

Zoom Meeting Link: https://zoom.us/j/95122550427
Zoom Meeting ID: 951 2255 0427

DHHL Website: https://dhhl.hawaii.gov/meetings/
Call-in Number: 1 (2583) 215-8782

Call-in Meeting ID: 95122550427#

Note: This meeting will be recorded and posted on the website if you cannot attend.

Thank you for your participation in the environmental review process. Your participation will make a difference.
If you have any questions, please contact Neil Nugent at (808) 620-9278 or cornelius.f.nugent@hawaii.gov; or myself at
(808) 620-9270 or stewart.t. matsunaga@hawaii.gov.

Me ke aloha,

Stewart T. Matsunaga, Actihg Administrator

Land Development Divisig



